
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                            
 

27th June 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 
June 2011 Ofsted Inspection 
 
The school has received the Ofsted Inspection team report and I am delighted to tell you 
that Ofted judge our school as “Good”.  They highlight “The good teaching and 
outstanding care, guidance and support” and “The excellent relationships between staff 
and students”.  The Ofsted Inspection team have written to your son/daughter and 
thanked them for welcoming them so warmly and for telling them that “they feel very 
safe in school”. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity of also thanking you, as parents said “their children 
make enough progress, that they are informed about it and that the school is well led and 
managed’. 
 
As a school we are proud of our students and the Ofsted Inspection team state “students 
are very proud of the school and make excellent contributions to it and the local 
community”.  We will continue to work hard to ensure our excellent curriculum meets the 
needs of your children.  Again Ofsted said “the school is highly committed to working in 
partnership to improve the life chances of all students”  
 
Of course, like any good report, the Ofsted Inspection team have given the school some 
targets which are shown in their letter to our learners.  These points have our full 
attention.  We are a good school with many excellent features and we continue to serve 
our students well.   
 
The full report is available on the website for you to read.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact the school if you have difficulty in accessing the information. 
 
Finally, the staff would like to thank all our young people for the very many positive 
comments made to the Inspection Team 
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
P Gamble 
Headteacher 


